
HALIFAX REGIONAL SCHOOL BOARD

Thank you Halifax Regional Council
for providing enhanced

opportunities for our students!

Providing a high quality education
for every student every day

Supplementary
Funding

Supplementary Funding is provided by Halifax 
Regional Council to the Halifax Regional School 
Board to enhance the Public School Program in 
schools across the region.

This school year,  the HRM will provide 
approximately $16 million in addition to the 
funding the HRSB receives from the provincial 
government and through mandatory 
municipal contributions.

Supplementary Funding is raised through a 
municipal tax assessment on residential and 
business properties.

The HRM is the only municipality in the 
province that voluntarily provides additional 
funding in this manner and they should be 
applauded for their leadership to provide 
students with enhanced opportunities.

What does Supplementary
Funding provide?

Supplementary Funding allows students 
to benefit  from program and ser vice 
enhancements above the general funding 
received from the province including:

• All-City Music

• Fine arts programs

• Early Learning Opportunities program

• More support for resource and libraries

•  Student Support Workers

• Social Workers

• Smaller class sizes

• Therapeutic swim program


